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Branching Out: TVFCU's Exciting Plans for 
Expanding Member Services!

Get ready for an exciting year ahead as we embark on a journey of growth and service enhancements! 
We are thrilled to share the details of Tennessee Valley Federal Credit Union's expansive plans for 

2024, aimed at providing you with even more convenient and accessible banking options.

Chatsworth Branch Grand Opening: Dalton Branch Breaks Ground:
As the spring season unfolds, we
are eagerly anticipating the grand opening 
of a state-of-the-art TVFCU branch inside 
the remodeled and expanded Food City in 
Chatsworth. 
Ocoee, TN Expansion:
Construction is underway for a Food City 
store on U.S. Highway 411 in Ocoee, TN. 
This development includes plans for an 
in-store TVFCU Branch. We anticipate this 
expansion will be a game-changer for our 
members in eastern Bradley and Polk 
counties.

NW Cleveland/Georgetown In-Store Branch:
To meet the growing needs of the Cleveland and 
Georgetown area, we're planning an in-store 
branch in the new Food City currently under 
construction along HWY 60, next to Candy’s 
Creek Cherokee Elementary. 

Watch out for the groundbreaking ceremony at 
our upcoming Dalton Branch, set to feature 
convenient drive-thru lanes. Located off the 
city's north bypass on Vista Drive, this new 
branch will not only redefine accessibility but 
also cater to the financial needs of our 
members in and around Dalton.

Branch Upgrades Across the Board:
Our commitment to enhancing your banking 
experience extends beyond new branches. Prepare 
for a complete remodel of the Fort Oglethorpe 
Branch, featuring cutting-edge Interactive Teller 
Machines (ITMs) to streamline your transactions. 
Additionally, we're undertaking lobby renovations 
at the Ringgold Branch to create a more inviting 
and modern space for our members.

Head to tvfcu.com/locations, where you can find the 
TVFCU branch that is conveniently located nearest 
to you!


